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What Is Birthright? 

We are a non-profit, non-

political, non-denominational, 

service organization that offers 

pregnant women and girls the 

non-judgmental emotional and 

practical support they need to 

make responsible and educated 

decisions about their future 

and that of their unborn child. 

What Do We Offer? 

FREE & CONFIDENTIAL: 

Friendship & Support 

Reliable Pregnancy Tests 

Maternity Clothes 

Baby Clothes 

Information 

Referrals 

 

 

Summer 

2013 

Quarterly 
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Great Volunteer Training Going On Now! 
 

There has never been a better time to start volunteering at Birthright in Quincy. We 

are currently training better than ever before, and ultimately that results in more 

confident and comfortable volunteers and better served clients. Director Patty 

Adam has brought in an all-star lineup of local resource speakers including 

Adoption Services, the United Way, Public Aid, Quanada, Madonna House, Quincy 

housing Authority and more. A big ‘thank you’ to all those who have, and those who 

will, join us in this worthwhile endeavor. 
 

Birthright of Quincy 40th Anniversary 

Celebration Banquet 
 

After an amazing 40 years  of 100% volunteer, 100% donation funded, dedicated 

and compassionate service in Quincy,  please join us in celebrating our success in 

helping save countless, priceless woman and girls from distress along with their 

babies from abortion. This celebration is for anyone who has ever supported 

Birthright in our 40 years in Quincy, and for anyone who believes in what we are 

doing today and would like to show your support now. Our banquet will include 

some history of Birthright in Quincy to honor all past volunteers and Directors, a 

great meal, and a once in a lifetime keynote address from Louise Summerhill II, 

daughter of Birthright International Founder Louise Summerhill. This celebration will 

be held on Sunday, September 15th, 2013 at 1:00pm at the Quincy knights of 

Columbus hall, and thanks to Council 583 who will be providing the venue and 

dinner, and other supporters, the cost for attendees is … FREE! Please call Patty 

Adam at 217-440-8388 for more information or to RSVP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recent TRAINING 

“Every Now & Then” Quilt, by Marcia Morrow 

This beautiful hand-made Queen Size 
Quilt made with love by Marcia Morrow 

will be one of two grand prizes at this 
year’s K of C BBQ Birthright Booth 

Raffle. While Birthright appreciates 
and depends on donations to serve the 
women and girls of our community, we 

love to be able to give back to our 
supporters in this way! 

 

                  

Check out our local website @ 

www.birthrightquincyil.org 

or email us at  

birthrightquincyil@att.net 

What’s New! 
 

 

http://www.birthrightquincyil.org/
mailto:lsummerhill@airdberlis.com
http://www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=64267012418
http://www.birthrightquincyil.org/


   Volunteer Spotlight 

 

 

 

Inspirational Verses 
From the  

Bible 

Philippians 2:4  

Let each of you look not only to his 

own interests, but also to the 

interests of others. 

Galatians 6:2 

Bear one another's burdens, and so 

fulfill the law of Christ. 

John 13:34-35 

A new commandment I give to you, 

that you love one another: just as I 

have loved you, you also are to love 

one another. By this all people will 

know that you are my disciples, if 

you have love for one another." 

Ephesians 4:32 

Be kind to one another, 

tenderhearted, forgiving one 

another, as God in Christ forgave 

you. 

Colossians 3:12 

Put on then, as God's chosen ones, 

holy and beloved, compassionate 

hearts, kindness,                      

humility,                                 

meekness, and                         

patience. 

Proverbs 21:13 

Whoever closes                  the cry of 

his ear to the poor                              

will himself call                                  

out and not be                      

answered. 

 

 

Testimonial . . .  
 

I’m a single mom, educated & old enough to know better. I have 
three wonderful kids & a good job. I am so scared & ashamed. I feel 

like I will be done… I’m so sorry for feeling like this but I have no 
support. I’m struggling now; my family wants me to abort. 

Thank God I called Birthright… My next call & last resort was going 
to be the abortion clinic! I met with two wonderful volunteers at 

Birthright that offered me all the encouragement & support I 
needed to make the right choice. Through many talks & text, my 

friends at Birthright helped me in so many ways realize that I 
really will be OK & I am confident that my new friends won’t leave 
me…they have proven over & over that they really care about me & 

want to help me succeed in life. 
They encouraged me to apply for a better job & gave me nice 

maternity clothes to wear. I love my new job & can see that my 
family’s future, even though not an easy path, will be a good one. 

It’s difficult being a single mom, but with true friends like I have at 
Birthright I look forward to my new addition & know that I won’t 

ever be alone. 
-Connie 

Marcia Morrow Quincy Volunteer 
 

I am making the quilt for Birthright's upcoming fundraiser at the K of C 

Barbeque as a positive way to support my beliefs & show my support for 

Birthright & the services they offer. A number of years ago, the effects of 

abortion became real to me when a close family member chose abortion. It 

saddened me so deeply that when I read a poem that said, "What shall I do 

with my empty arms?" my searching for answers took me to Birthright as a 

volunteer...I became a good listener & helped as Director for several years. I 

really appreciate that Birthright concentrates on the development of the baby, 

positive reinforcement on making informed decisions & offers emotional & 

practical support to any woman or girl. 

 

Helping 

expecting 

Mothers & 

their Babies in 

Quincy since 

1973! 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 It is the right of every 

pregnant woman to give 

birth . . . and the right of 

every child to be born. 

Birthright of Quincy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Want to get in touch with Birthright of 
Quincy or subscribe to our newsletter? 

Call (217)224-1277 or (217)440-8388 

E-mail us: birthrightquincyil@att.net 

Visit us @ www.birthrightquincyil.org 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

K of C BBQ Birthright Booth – August 8-11 
Bake Sale, Quilt/Dining Out Package Raffle 

40th Anniversary Birthright Quincy Banquet 
Sunday September 15th, 1:00pm, Quincy Knights of 

Columbus – FREE – Keynote Address by Birthright 

International Founding Family  

4th Annual Birthright Trivia Night 
Saturday, November 2nd 7-10pm – MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

AND RECRUIT YOUR TEAM NOW  

Volunteer Training - TBA 

At the Birthright Office-Contact Patty at 440-8388 
sted. CHANGE LIVES! 

Topic: Accessing Community Resources- continued.  
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Thank you to all who respond to our newsletter with 

your generous support! 
 

Thank you to all of the wonderful Birthright 

volunteers, including our newest additions, who 

selflessly serve their community! 

 

 

 It is the right of every 

pregnant woman to give 

birth . . . and the right of 

every child to be born. 

Birthright of Quincy 

 

K of C BBQ  Bake Sale “2013” 

Nine churches have been divided into three teams to provide baked 

items for each day of the three day event.  Each parish is asked to 

donate 10-15 baked items or batches of cookies, etc.  These can be 

brought to the K of C grounds during your assigned day or 

arrangements can be made with your parish for a pick up time.  For 

questions or to set up a pick up time please call Patty at 217-440-

8388. 
 

Friday, August 9th – St Anthony, Church of St Peter, St Rose 

 

Saturday, August 10th- Blessed Sacrament, St Francis, St Thomas 

 

Sunday, August 11th- St Brigid, St Edward, St Joseph 
 

In conjunction with the Bake Sale Birthright will hold a raffle for a 

handmade “Quilt” and a “Dining Out” Package.  Each person who 

bakes for the bake sale will have their name entered into this raffle 

with our grateful thanks for your generosity.  If you bring your 

baked item to the K of C grounds you can fill out your own raffle 

ticket.  If you have your items picked up please put your name, 

parish and phone number secured to your baked item and we will 

make sure that your name is entered. 

 

Birthright Client Statistics 

2nd Quarter 2013 – 35 Clients Served 

Thank you to the Quincy Knights of 

Columbus Council 583 for your 

continued support! 

Thank you to the Quincy Exchange Club 

for your recent donation!  

Thank you to our Birthright Training 

Guest Speakers. 

Thank you to Dr. John & Candy Scott for 

your support is spreading awareness for 

Birthright of Quincy. 

Thank you to all who respond to our 

newsletter with your generous 

donations & to our volunteers! 

Now is your chance to enter Birthright’s annual 
drawing for winner’s choice of the beautiful 

handmade quilt shown above or a dining package 
consisting of gift certificates to Quincy area 

restaurants. To enter, simply fill out the 
enclosed drawing ticket and mail it to the 

Birthright office or visit the Birthright Booth at 
the KC BBQ. NO MONEY IS REQUIRED TO 

ENTER THIS DRAWING prior to the KC BBQ, and 
the winner will be announced at the end of the 

BBQ. Additional Donations are being accepted by 

Birthright to cover the costs of the drawing and 
other expenses. Suggested donation is $1 for 1 
or $5 for 6. As always, thanks for your support 

and good luck! 
 



 

Letter from the Director 

                    

                                   is always with a sense of real gratitude & humble delight that I privilege myself as 

Director of Birthright & write to you. As each 24 hours flies by I'm always amazed at the new people & 

opportunities God gives to bless me. Even when things don't always work out as I hope or plan, there is 

never a time that Grace is not present to encourage me to "not throw in the towel." This time of year we 

celebrate our Independence as a nation. Our freedom comes with a price & great responsibility to each 

other & especially to our kids. They deserve the truth about all of the social problems that they face. In 

my 30 plus years of volunteering at Birthright & dealing with the very private intimate problems that our 

kids face, I have learned that they really do want the truth & most will take the good information & 

support from someone that they trust & allow it to transform their life & future. The truth really does 

"Set us Free!" The refrain of one of my favorite songs is "We are free to laugh...We are free to Love... 

We are free to LIVE"...This says it all! 

As you continue to support our efforts to rescue the unborn & their Mommies, prayer is essential 

to our success & your financial support gives us the ability to really help in a substantial way. Moving 

forward, I am encouraged by the fact that this fall, Birthright of Quincy celebrates 40 years of service to 

the Community. That alone speaks volumes as to the high level of commitment in the hearts of our 

people. To continue an all-volunteer service agency that operates strictly from donations...now that is 

amazing! 

Thank You for helping Birthright continue to be a strong & viable resource for those in need.  

If you have any questions or want more information about volunteering or donating, please call me at 

217-440-8388. Thanks! 

 

God Bless! 

Sincerely,  

  
 

Patty Adam, Director, Birthright of Quincy 
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HELP YOUR COMMUNITY . . . PLEASE DONATE! 

We are asking for the support of your donation—whether it be financial assistance or the gift 

of new maternity or baby clothes. Your support is vital to our mission, as we are staffed 

entirely by volunteers and funded solely by donations from the community. If you would like 

more information please contact us . . . but PLEASE help us help our community, and thank you 

for making a difference! 

 

Please call to make arrangements to 

donate new maternity or baby clothes 

 

Birthright Office - 217-224-1277 

 

Mrs. Patty Adam, Director - 217-440-8388 

Please mail your tax-deductable financial contribution to 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

BIRTHRIGHT  

P. O. BOX 407 

Quincy, IL 62306 

 

As a non-profit charitable organization, Birthright will issue receipts for tax purposes at your request. 

 

 

Donation made by/in the name of _____________________________________________________ 

 

 

In the amount of ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Would you like Birthright to send you a receipt for tax purposes?  YES________  NO_________ 

 

If so, where would you like it sent?    NAME: ___________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

MAKE A DIFFERENCE . . . VOLUNTEER! 

Birthright could not do what we do without the support we receive from our 

community. We are in this together! This is our community . . . our daughters, sisters, 

neighbors, and friends. Unfortunately, many of these young women feel like they have 

no one who will be there for them. That’s where we come in . . . and we are looking for 

more compassionate and non-judgmental volunteers who share our commitment to the 

unborn and their mothers to serve our area. Your help in any of the following ways 

would be appreciated. 

 Friendship Counseling 

Administrative Work 

Fundraising/Donations 

Marketing and Publicity 

Volunteer Recruitment 
 

YES . . . I AM INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING!  

 

Please contact me about possible ways I can serve the community with Birthright! 

 

NAME(S) ___________________________________ADDRESS___________________________________ 

 

PHONE ______________ MOBILE ________________ EMAIL __________________________________ 

 

AVAILABILITY (Days/Times) _____________________________________________________________ 
 

Briefly explain how you would prefer to serve and/or what specific skills/talents you possess: 

 

 

 

  Please remit this portion to: Birthright Director, 1200 Broadway Suite A, Quincy, IL 62301 

       OR BirthrightQuincyIL@att.net  

 


